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NOTICE

[bookmark: _Hlk164065876](Reminder of important dates regarding the Joint Mechanism for cooperation 
and coordination between the IADB and the CSH)

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security (CSH), provides the schedule for the two forthcoming events under the Joint Mechanism for cooperation and coordination between the IADB and the CSH:

· Monday, April 22, 2024: a review session for the proposed paragraphs to be incorporated into the draft omnibus resolution. All CSH delegates are invited to this event at the IADB’s headquarters[footnoteRef:1]/; and [1: .	The proposed deadline to receive comments was April 8.] 

· Tuesday, April 23, 2024: The IADB Council of Delegates will consider and approve the proposed paragraphs.

In this regard, the Chair of the CSH respectfully requests the distinguished delegations that have not yet done so, to please submit, before Friday, April 19, 2024, their comments on the paragraphs proposed by the IADB, which were published as document CP/CSH/INF.580/24 and can be found in Word format here.[footnoteRef:2]/ [2: .	These are the original paragraphs sent by the IADB. The document does not include changes sent by OAS delegations.] 



Furthermore, the Chair wishes to encourage the participation of OAS delegations in the review session scheduled for Monday, April 22, 2024, at 10 AM, at the IADB’s headquarters located at 2600 16th Street Northwest Washington, DC 20441. Attendance is crucial to inaugurate the joint mechanisms and to carry out the task of reviewing the IADB’s paragraphs for inclusion in the draft omnibus resolution.
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